
Brooklyn College Professors Engage The 1619 Project

Our first event, open to the entire campus, is on October 28 at 7 p.m.  

Moderated by Martha Nadell, English Department  �

The Panelists are:�

Colleen Bradley-Sanders, Brooklyn College Library Archivist: “What’s Not in the 
Archives: Documenting African American History”�

Gunja SenGupta, History Department: “Slavery and Empire: The Long Shadow of 1619”��

Peter Lipke, Chair, Biology Department: “The Legacy of 1619 at Brooklyn College and 
My 40 Years of Trying to Diversify Science”��

Benjamin L. Carp, History Department: “Slavery and Freedom in 1619 and 1776:  
Tough Questions about American Origins”��

Co-Sponsored by the Department of English, the Department of History, the Wolfe 
Institute, the Office of Diversity and Equity Programs and �We Stand Against Hate.

Register in advance for this meeting
https://brooklyncollege.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJ0rcuqurzwoE9xSRHW70oh0fCM0oKdfboLw
 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting.

https://brooklyncollege.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJ0rcuqurzwoE9xSRHW70oh0fCM0oKdfboLw 

